
 

 
 

 
Cancellation Notice 

 
 

In light of the current adverse weather conditions across the district and the freezing 
temperatures over night the Chairman, in consultation with the Chief Executive, Cllr 
Butland, Cllr Pell, Cllr Mann and Cllr Thorogood has agreed that the meeting of full Council 
scheduled to take place at 7:15pm on 12 December 2022 shall be POSTPONED until 
Tuesday 3 January 2023 at 7:15pm. 
 
 
Date: 

 
12 December 2022 

 


